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Prairie plains Link  

Sunrise on the Platte at Bader Park by Chapman Bridge, February 21. Hikers witnessed a stream of geese (look 

closely!) - mostly snows with some white-fronteds and Canadas - from horizon to horizon over the river.  

Mike (pictured), Jeff and Sarah spent several days during 

�)�H�E�U�X�D�U�\�·�V���E�L�J���F�K�L�O�O���S�O�D�Q�W�L�Q�J���7�R�G�G���9�D�Q���+�R�X�V�H�Q�·�V 

property right across the river from the Sherman Ranch. 

The 297-acre site is in the Wetland Reserve Program 

(WRP); we are seeding 210 acres. This place is going 

to be amazing - a perfect fit for the Lone Tree Corridor  

conservation vision. More on WRP in the next Link. 

Jeff and Bill visited Guadalcanal Memorial Prairie Ranch in late February to discuss annual management planning 

for the ranch with lessee Scott Schaefer. They also did some exploring along the frozen meadows and Niobrara 

�5�L�Y�H�U�����K�H�U�H���W�K�H�\�·�U�H���F�K�H�F�N�L�Q�J���R�X�W���W�K�H���-�R�K�Q�V�R�Q���&�D�Q�D�O���G�L�Y�H�U�V�L�R�Q�����S�D�U�W���R�I���D���K�X�Q�G�U�H�G-year-old surface irrigation system on 

the Niobrara headwaters. 

Sherman Ranch 

Fundraising 

is off to a great start! 

GOAL: 

$1,882,390 

 
 

$1,004,120 

raised 

as of March 2 

$878,270 

to go 

Please help us keep up the 

momentum! Acquiring and 
protecting the Sherman Ranch is 
�W�K�H���P�R�V�W���F�U�L�W�L�F�D�O���F�K�D�O�O�H�Q�J�H���Z�H�·�Y�H��
ever faced. Winning this goal will 
have a tremendous positive 
impact in the river corridor. The 
essential information is available 
�D�W���S�U�D�L�U�L�H�S�O�D�L�Q�V���R�U�J�����V�H�H���´�&�K�D�Q�F�H��
�R�I���D���/�L�I�H�W�L�P�H�µ���L�Q���W�K�H���P�L�G�G�O�H���R�I��
the home page).  Or just give us 
a call: 402-694-5535. Thanks. 


